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Please pray with us for: 

• Iglesia Bautista Agua Viva 

• For lost souls in the Dominican Republic 

• Bianny as she continues to recover 

• Wesley as he recovers from his 
motorcycle accident 

• Our family and churches in Florida 
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Dear friends and fellowlaborers, 

 I know we say it all the time but we 

are truly grateful for your prayers. They make 

a difference.  

Youth Conference  

  This last month we had the privilege 

of being able to take our youth group to a 

youth conference hosted missionary Erik 

Johnson and Iglesia Bautista La Verdad. It was 

a great day and tremendous experience for 

our teens. We rented a bus, filled it with 20 

teenagers and 5 adults and made the hour 

and a half trip. Most of our teens are not used 

to riding in vehicles, so car sickness was also a 

part of this grand adventure. There was 

plenty of games, food, and preaching to go 

around. One of the messages that greatly 

affected several of our saved teenagers was 

titled “What broke God’s heart then, breaks 

His heart today” out of Isaiah 5. It has been 

mentioned several times since then. You can 

tell the Holy Spirit is really working in their 

hearts and they are listeneing.   

Hurricanes  
  Many of you have asked us how we came 

through hurricane Fiona. We praise the Lord for 

His hand of protection over us.We truly believe 

this is in large part due to your prayers for us. 

While there was some flooding, power outages, 

and the collapse of a previously condemned 

bridge, the Dominican Republic made it through 

Fiona. Puerto Rico took most of her wrath this 

time. We contiue to covet your prayers as 

Hurricane season is not over, as you well know 

from Hurricane Ian that hit Florida.    

 Please continue praying for Wesley as his 

knee is still quite swollen and the wound is still 

open. Also this month Bianny, one of the ladies of 

Iglesia Bautista Agua Viva, was hospitalized for 6 

days. The doctors supposed it was leptospirosis, 

and while she is doing much better now, she is 

still not 100% so we do ask that you keep her in 

prayer for a full recovery. 

 

   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are grateful for you and praying for you also, 

Joshua and Teah Lane 

www.missionarylanes.com 
www.facebook.com/LanesToTheDR 


